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Mt. Hayes wildfire: Evacuation Alert issued for Ivey Road, Takala Road, David Road

DUNCAN, BC - The Cowichan Valley Regional District and Regional District of Nanaimo have
issued a joint Evacuation Alert for addresses on Ivey Road, Takala Road and David Road as a
result of the Mt. Hayes wildfire. 

An Evacuation Alert is issued as a warning to prepare you to evacuate your premises or
property should it be necessary. 

Residents will be given as much advance notice as possible prior to evacuation; however,
you may receive limited notice due to changing conditions.

Please refer to the attached Evacuation Alert notice for a list of the affected addresses and
information on how to be prepared if you are asked to evacuate. 

A further update on the Mt. Hayes wildfire will be issued at approximately 5:30 pm on
Friday. 
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For more information, please contact:

Mike Gregory
Regional Emergency Operations Centre, Information Officer
250.210.1740
mgregory@ladysmith.ca




